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June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Hot Weather Precautions 

 

Given this week’s weather forecast, we understand that the heat can be quite challenging for our 

young learners. Therefore, we would like to offer the option for students to wear their PE kit to school if 

they wish for the duration of the week. This will allow them to feel more comfortable and ensure they 

can actively participate in their daily activities without feeling overheated. 

 

In order to protect their skin from the sun's rays, we strongly recommend that students apply 

sunscreen before coming to school. 

 

Additionally, we kindly request that all students bring a refillable water bottle to school. Staying 

hydrated is vital during hot weather, and we want to ensure that your daughter has access to water 

throughout the day. The water bottles can be refilled during break and lunchtime, enabling them to 

stay refreshed and focused during their studies. 

We recommend your daughter having access to a sun hat that provides adequate coverage for her 

head, neck, and ears during PE lessons, breaks, and lunchtimes. Please ensure that her sun hat does 

not display any messages contradictory to the school's values. 

Whenever possible, PE classes will be conducted in shaded areas or indoor spaces. In extreme heat, 

alternative activities will be arranged for your daughter in a classroom and students will be relocated 

to cooler classrooms whenever feasible. 

Please be reminded that the expectations St. Anne's has of its students remain the same regardless of 

the weather conditions. We have confidence that our students will act sensibly and kindly towards 

themselves and others both within and outside the school. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr D Delaney  

Assistant Headteacher 


